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Presidents Message… 

 

Well hello again fellow travelers.   

 

Sorry we missed a" GREAT" Christmas party, BUT WE 

ARE STIIL RECOVERING.  

We are looking forward to a good NEW YEAR and WISH 

YOU ALL THE SAME. 

 I am sorry for the short letters these days but it is really 

hard for my hand to work the right way. 

 We hope to see you all at BOB STEPHENS rally at 

Buckskin Park, Parker Arizona.      

GOD SPEED  

  YOUR PREZ    DON 

 

I got pulled over for speeding by a woman police officer. 

 

 I almost talked my way out of it by telling her she 

looked stunning.  

 

Then I messed up by saying,  “And that’s not even the 

drink talking!” 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                    2018- 2019 Rallies 
 
 
January,28-Feb 1 2019. Buckskin Mountain State Park 
                                         Bob Stephens 
 
February,21 - 24 2019.  Avi Casino  Laughlin, Nv 
                                  Carl & Debbie Flynn 
 
March, 20th – 24th  2019. Wine View RV Pahrump  
                                   Keith & Lou Sheeler 
 
April  2019  Wickenberg Az 
                            Dennis & Marge Callahgan 
 
May 2019 Annual meeting 
 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President – Don Lay ……………...........928.453.3535 

1
st
 Vice President  Frank Richmond       928.754.2506 

2
nd

 Vice Pres. - Robert Crow……….…..928.453.1462 

Secretary – Pam Myers……… ……….951.218.3242 

Treasurer – Lou Sheeler   ………….....928.846.2008 

National Dir. - Bob Stephens…………..928.680.9769 

Alt. National Dir. – Dennis Callahgan ..929.854.7611 

Past President - Bob Ward……………..928.855.9273 

Assist. Wagon Master - Frank Richmond. 

…………………………………………..928.754.2506  

Appointees 
Sunshine --  Shirley Crow                       928.453.1462 

Newsletter – Kathie Richmond                928.754.2506 

Quartermaster – Robert Crow                928.453.1462 
 

 
 

 



 

Christmas Party 
 

The Christmas party in Laughlin Nevada was a festive 
event.  There were twenty one people in attendance.  
Unfortunately, the Lays and Crows 
were under the weather and could 
not attend.  We did however 
welcome two new members, Ron 
and Lilliann Martin. 
 
After some Christmas cheer, we 
enjoyed a nice meal of our choice as everyone ordered 
from the menu.  Dinner was followed by a yummy cake 

that was custom baked and 
decorated for the Ramblers. 
 
We had two drawings for gift 
baskets filled with Christmas 
goodies.  The lucky winners were 
Lou and Keith and Terry and 

Deanna. There were five centerpieces that went home 
with the Hills, Michelsens, Myers, Martins and 
Stephens. Dennis and Marge took home a yummy jar of 
Huckleberry jam donated by new members Ron and 
Lillian.   
 
The following morning all that spent the night in 
Laughlin went to the Richmond’s for a pancake and 
waffle breakfast.  What a 
pleasant morning it was. Good 
food good coffee and good 
friends enjoying each others 
company. 
 
Thank you all for the 
wonderful variety of toys you 
brought to help less fortunate kids have a merry 
Christmas too. They were delivered Thursday afternoon 
to our local fire dept. They ask us to pass their gratitude 
and thanks to all who donated. 
 

HOPE EVERYONE HAD A VERY MERRY 
CHRISTMAS 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE…. 

 
If you are planning to attend the Pahrump Rally at Wine 
View R V Park 3/20 thru 3/24 Please call Lou at 928 
846 2008 and let her know as soon as possible. The first 
night the park is serving dinner and 3 glasses of wine for 
$15.00 per person. Lou needs a head count ASAP to 
reserve space. Please take a moment to call her and let 
her know. The approximate cost of rally is $190.00.  
Thank You 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
OUR CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Buckskin Mountain State Park 
                                                  January 28th -- February 1st 
 
Your Hosts Are Bob & Maryann Stephens  928.680.9769 
Location 5476 North US Highway 95 Parker, Arizona 928.667.3231 
Campsite Check-in is 2:00PM Arizona Time 
Arrivals after 4:00 PM must check the reservation kiosk for site location 
Pets must be leashed and are not allowed on the west beach. 
No leashes over 6 feet, clean up after your pet. 
 
 

Schedule 
 
Monday Arrival and Check-in Welcome 
 
Tuesday   Morning Gathering at the Gathering Place 
                 Practice and enter bean bag contest there will be prizes for best member and spouse. 
                 Dinner bring your meat, salad and side dish provided by host. 
  
Wednesday  Morning 8:00 – 9:00 breakfast in the gathering place. (bring your own coffee) 
                       Cocktails 4:30 dinner BBQ 5:30 bring your meat, salad and side dish provided by host. 
 
Thursday    Morning Gathering at the Gathering Place 
                    Tours-Hiking-Bean Bag Tournament-Free Day 
                    Dinner Local Restaurant 
 
Friday      Morning Gathering at the Gathering Place 
               Travel Home, Drive Safely. 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------Cut and mail ------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Rally Cost $240.00                                Make check payable to:   Bob Stephens                  
                                                                                                         P.O. Box 212 
                                                                                                         Lake Havasu City, Az 86405 
 
Members or Guest Name ______________________________________  RV Length _____________ 
 
Phone Number or Cell Number ______________________ 
 
 
 





 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name(s)_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address_________________________________________________________ 
 
City______________________________________State________Zip Code__________ 

 
Home Phone__________________Cell Phone__________________________________ 
 
FMCA #_______________________Email____________________________________  
 
Motorhome Info._________________________________________________________ 
   Year  Make  Model  Length 
 
 
 
$25.00 Annual Dues  
 
 
Please print your names as you wish them to appear on your Badges. 

 
Member_______________________________________________ 
 
Spouse/other___________________________________________ 
 
 
Mail completed application and check made out to COLORADO RIVER RAMBLERS to: 

Lou Sheeler 

976 Rolling Hills Dr 

Lake Havasu City, AZ 86406 

(928) 846.2008 

 

 

For official use only: ( ) Name badges ordered by Treasurer from Gold Star Trophies 

   ( ) Dues to Treasurer for deposit 

   ( ) Names to Secretary for Membership Roster 

   ( ) Names & E-Mail Address to Newsletter Editor 

   ( ) Provide new member information to President 

 

 

We are an FMCA affiliate 


